
The Salt River Police Department holds accreditation from 
the Arizona Chiefs Of Police Association Law Enforcement 
Accreditation Program. Originally accredited in 2020, we 
take pride in being one of just four tribal police departments 
nationwide with this achievement. It reflects our 
commitment to serving the Community with excellence and 
upholding the highest law enforcement standards. 

Law enforcement accreditation involves a challenging and a 
voluntary process where police departments showcase their 
commitment to  state and nationally recognized standards of 
excellence. These standards encompass all aspects of law 
enforcement operations. Programs like the Arizona Law 
Enforcement Accreditation Program (ALEAP) establish the 
benchmark for professional excellence, requiring agencies to 
prove their compliance through documentation, inspections, 
and evaluations.  

In January 2024, Salt River Dispatch  
became the first in Arizona to achieve 
accreditation for our Emergency 
Communications Center. 

We are currently enrolled in the Property 
and Evidence accreditation program.  We 
hope to be the first in Arizona to achieve 
this accreditation.  
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The Salt River Police Department successfully 
completed this process for our primary law 
enforcement accreditation and received 
renewed accreditation in July 2024, a 
recognition of our continued dedication to 
excellence.
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